

Build a bridge, save a life.

Board of Directors

Eric Allen, President

Dr. Eddilisa Martin, Vice President

Kay Carmichael, Secretary

Naomi Porter, Treasurer

Kelly Maxwell Past President

Cia Bond

Cindy Mansour

Mandy Reul

Diane Taheri

Van Williamson

Kimberly Young

Medical Advisors

Dr. Sally Knox, Founder

Dr. Peter Beitsch, Surgeon

Dr. Joseph Spigel, Radiologist

Dr. Walton Taylor, Surgeon

Dr. Carolyn Vandiver, Radiologist

Advisory Board

Kina Allen

Susan Hartman

Jessica Hoffmann

Sally Hoglund

Stephanie Hastings

Nadia Loudon

Henda Salmeron

Sheila Taylor

Jill Tillery

Roberta Williamson

Linda Perez Yater

Executive Director

Terry Wilson-Gray

July 1, 2025

Dear Loyal and Future Supporters,

At the Bridge Breast Network, we believe that no one should be denied access to life-saving breast health services because of their insurance status, background, or financial situation. Early detection and treatment is the key to survival. For 33 years, Bridge Breast Network has provided critical breast health awareness, early detection, and treatment services to more than 250,000 individuals across North Texas – but the need continues to grow.

On Saturday, October 25, 2025, we will host our Annual Gala: A Night with the Bridge – Celebrating Hope and Survivorship at Vouv Meeting & Event Space, 4445 Sigma Rd, Dallas, TX 75244. The goal of this exciting event is to raise \$100,000 to expand our breast health education, early detection, and treatment services in North Texas. The Dallas-Fort Worth area ranks among the top 5 cities in the nation with the highest incidents of late-stage breast cancer diagnoses.

Your support will help us provide life-saving services – bringing light, hope, and healing to countless lives. Together, we can build stronger families, healthier communities, and a future where no woman (or man) fights breast cancer alone.

We request your support by donating an item, experience, or service to our auction or becoming a sponsor. As a valued contributor, your brand will be featured in our event program, recognized during the evening festivities, and celebrated by 300 attendees.

Thank you for considering our request. We hope you will join us to celebrate life, hope, and resilience. Together we are building a *bridge of hope* for our community. To learn more about our program, please visit our website: www.bridgebreast.org.

Bridge Breast Network Executive Director

A Celebrating Hope and Survivorship